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Farmland Valuation Advisory Commission Technical Subcommittee &  
Farmland Valuation Advisory Commission 

Meeting Notice 
 
Date:   Thursday March 14, 2024 
Time:   FVACTS - FVAC Meeting: 10:00 AM  
Place:   Zoom Meeting hosted by Bureau of Local Assessment, Division of Local Services   

 
Agenda 

• Review of FVACTS meeting minutes from February 16, 2024 
• Review of FVAC meeting minutes from March 23, 2023 (FVAC Meeting) 
• Overview of Farmland, Forestry and Cranberry valuations  
• Review by FVAC of FVACTS conclusion of data for FY2025 Farmland Value’s 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88007613669?pwd=blFmY0ZXeHpSZTJmdVlBdm5sQnJyZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 880 0761 3669 
Passcode: 298821 
 
One tap mobile 
+16465588656,,89934288986#,,,,*292888# US (New York) 
+16469313860,,89934288986#,,,,*292888# US 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 646 931 3860 US  
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 305 224 1968 US 
        +1 309 205 3325 US 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
        +1 689 278 1000 US 
        +1 719 359 4580 US 
 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbuIGWp7by 
 
FVAC Commission Members or Representatives: Chris Wilcock, FVAC Chair, Bureau Chief, Bureau of  
Local Assessment, Department of Revenue; Phillip DeMartino, Executive Office of Housing and Livable 
Communities; Bernie Morzuch, University of Massachusetts, Department of Resource Economics; Peter 
Church, Department of Conservation and Recreation; Gerard Kennedy, Massachusetts Department of 
Agricultural Resources; Alice Wozniak, Assessor Representative.  
 
If there are any questions pertaining to this meeting, please contact Joe Barbieri, Bureau of Local 
Assessment, at barbierij@dor.state.ma.us.  
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